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My Trip to El Buen 
Amigo! 

By Claudia M!


On Monday I went to El 
Buen Amigo. A lot of you 
went too! El Buen Amigo 
translated to English 
means “good friends.” I 
had lot’s of fun. A BIG 
thank you to Santiago!


The students built 
“character towers,” 
learned how to salsa 
dance, had an authentic 
South American lunch, 
and made jewelry. It was 
a wonderful cultural 
experience.



Book Report #2  
Due Tuesday, February 12th 

📖  
Parents, please assist your 

child with daily reading and 
completing a book report. 
Please choose a different 

option than book report #1. 

Student of the Week: Kyle
What is your name? Kyle 
How old are you? 5 
Are you a rookie or a vet at Mandala? Rookie 
Who is in your family? Jackson, Mommy, daddy, 
Ben, and me. 
Do you have any pets? Ally and Sam 
Who is your role model? Iron Man 
If you had one wish what would it be? To be Iron 
Man 
If you could have any job what would it be? An 
inventor 
If you could have any super power what would it be? 
To blast power rays 
What is your favorite… 
Food: cheeseburger  movie: Iron Man 2 
Book: Henry and the Yeti country: Canada 
Toy: my Iron Man toy  activity: ring toss 
Video game: Sonic the Hedgehog 2 
hobby: collecting Dino cards  class: recess 
animal: gorilla   dinosaur: T-rex     

Interview by Damon & Jackson M. 

On Thursday we rolled our own sushi. Students chopped, 
rolled, and tasted their own homemade sushi! It was great!


